
by presenting God’s Good News in a non-
offensive and respectful way. 

We have also been working to place this 
course online to make it available free of 
charge.  Szabo pointed out that people 
are spending more time on the Internet 
and much of that time is spent reading.  
“Our goal is that many thousands of 
Catholics come to experience the greatest 
miracle, a personal  relationship with 
Christ leading to eternal salvation.” 

Please be praying for God’s anointing on 
The Greatest Miracle to reach souls.  The Greatest 
Miracle will be translated into Spanish and French 
and placed onto  GlobalReach.org soon!  
Meanwhile, you may preview the English language 
version on our website at 
http://TheGreatestMiracle.fredcrystal.com/  

Phillip, Stephen, and Hope’s Corner 
Well this school year is rushing to a close 
and this week has been chocked full of finals 
and whatnot. Stephen went on a trip to the 
Laura Ingalls Wilder House in Mansfield. Hope 
has been talking up a storm. She is really 
bonding with us well. She’s so excited about 
turning three next month. We are coming up on 
two years of having Hope in our family. Me and 
some of my friends are putting together a 
“web-i-sode” (video series on the internet) 
that’s premiering soon. God is really doing 
amazing things here. I received an e-mail a 
while back from one of my friends that had 
Leukemia saying that she is totally Cancer-
free. Talk to Ya’ll later, Phillip, Stephen & Hope 
 
PS: This is mom...I wanted to brag a little on my boys. June 1st, Phillip earned his Silver Medal of Achievement and 
Stephen earned his Gold Falcon, which is the highest award that a 3rd grade Royal Ranger can earn.  Phillip is on 
track to have his Gold Medal next Summer!  We are very proud of our Ranger boys! 
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Global University just released the 
first book in its Worldview series!  
This series will help people of 
various modern religions and 
philosophies to discover Jesus and 
find out what it means to be a 
Christian! 

The first book in the Worldview series 
is entitled The Greatest Miracle and it 
is geared to reach out to Roman 
Catholics.  Joe Szabo, Vice President 
of Global University’s Center for 
Evangelism and Discipleship explains:  
“Most Roman Catholics feel that entrance into 
heaven is earned through good works and 
observance of church traditions.  The Greatest 
Miracle points out the biblical truth that salvation 
is actually a free gift from god given through faith 
in Jesus Christ.”  The Greatest Miracle does this 

Global University’s First Worldview Book to Go Online 

Kovach Praise and Prayer 
Praise the Lord for $85.00 per month of new support since last time! 

Praise God for providing the scanning software we needed to scan in 
discipleship materials in 127 languages!  Special BGMC funding paid for 
this unique software.  Pray for God’s anointing on Global University’s 
Digitization team as they scan these materials!   
Pray for our Internet Development Team as they renovate GlobalReach.
org to place these courses online.  We have been working closely with 
both teams for the GlobalReach.org Languages Project. 

If you would like to help 
Global University with 
placing these courses 
online, please send your 
offering to AGWM, 1445 
Boonville, Springfield, MO 
65802.  Please note your 
gift with Project # 11024:  
G l o b a l r e a c h . o r g 
Languages Project. 


